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MEMORANDUM for the Prime Minister >

The Secretary to theHonourable Adelard Oodbout telephoned 
this morning from Quebec to aay that 
Mr. Oodbout would like to come to 
Ottawa at your convenience next week 
for an interview. If that could be 
arranged.

Mr. Oodbout will be in
Quebec until late afternoon and I 
said I would try to get word to him 
to-day.

J. W. P.
12th September, 1946. 
JWP/DM
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